
Pine Lake Township Board Meeting 

April 7th, 2021 

 Meeting called to order, members present:  Ed, Bob, Ken, Tim and Sue 
 

 Committee Reports: 
 March Minutes were read, Bob made a motion to approve and Ed seconded the motion. Motion 

carried.  
 Treasurer’s report was read, Ed made a motion to approve and Bob seconded the motion. Motion 

carried. 
 

 Old Business: 
 Kurt discussed Pine Mountain Road, will meet at the site this Friday to review the issues and repairs. 
 490th needs major repairs. Bob Sieling has talked to Bob Schielman at Apex about 490th Street. Will 

have soil samples taken as a first step. Plan to have the bad spots dug out and patched. 
 Haberhan needs crack sealing and tree trimming.  
 Will get a bid from S@N for Nitche Lake Road, Whispering Sands and Haberhan for crack sealing. 
 480th by John Von Ruden needs class 5. 

  
 

 New Business: 
 Jake and Amy Braukman and Troy Hemmelgarn attended the meeting to make a request to asphalt 

Mosquito Trail. The Board informed them that the Township would add class 5 and prep the road and 
the property owners would need to pay the asphalt expense and pay via a tax assessment. Their first 
step would be to approach all property owners and have them sign a petition to approve the asphalt 
and expenses that would be added to their property taxes. 

 Al Starzel has asked for permission to turkey hunt on the township gravel pit property. Board members 
approve. 

 Township Bills; Bob made a motion to pay all bills presented and Ed seconded the motion. Motion 
carried. 
 

 Adjournment:  
 Bob made a motion to adjourn, Ed seconded the motion. Motion carried. 

 


